
Military Opt-Out Policy 

 

Parents have the right to utilize the opt-out policy which can be found in the 

Student Handbook.  This policy means no student information will be given to 

U.S. Military Recruiters, however, without a signed request by a parent we are 

mandated by N.Y. State to provide student information to military services.  Please 

refer to the Student Handbook release form. 


